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Determination of WACC (2018) for Rail Networks 
 
PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSIONS 

On 21 May 2018, the Economic Regulation Authority published an issues paper on the 
determination of the weighted average cost of capital for rail networks and invited public 
submissions.   

These submissions are now available to view on the ERA website. 
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